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Dear Valued Customer,	
  
 
Please accept this document as the official notification regarding the 
discontinuation of the following Fusion Touch Modules. 
 
F07A-0102 
F07A-0104 
F07A-0114 
F10A-0102 
F10A-0114 
 
Our records show that you have purchased at least one of these models in the 
past and we would like to extend the opportunity to explain the impact of this 
change.  
 
TPK America continually evaluates and tracks end-of-life (EOL) of components 
used in our products. As such, we have received notification from one of our 
touch microcontroller vendors that they have discontinued a key component 
used in these models, specifically the Pixcir Tango-S32 chipset.  Due to the 
unavailability of this chipset, TPK America has decided to EOL the affected 
models listed above and offer last time buy (LTB) support to our valued 
customers. Support for LTB will be offered until 03/18/2016. 
 
In addition to evaluating new replacement microcontrollers, TPK America has 
also completed an overall product review and has finalized development of the 
next-generation Fusion Touch Modules.  
 
TPK America representatives will be contacting customers, in the coming days, 
to assist with LTB demand planning and the potential phase-in of the next-
generation product.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TPK America, LLC 


